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The Southern Highlands Teachers Association makes note of the lack of any public preschools within our region. There is a
great need for increased number of care services to ensure increased participation in the workforce for those who need and/ or
want it, including teachers, and to provide high quality care for the children of the Southern Highlands, NSW. Our area is
disadvantaged as a result. Access to public care services is also virtually non-existent.





